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From: Ann Fraser
Subject:

Date: 23 July 2024 at 12:26 pm
To:

Dear Redistribution Committee,

I write to object to the proposal to take northern areas from the division of Warringah, in particular North Curl Curl and the 
proposal to abolish the seat of North Sydney in the NSW federal redistribution.

As a community member residing in Manly, I am concerned that the suggestions proposing abolishing either Warringah or North 
Sydney are politically motivated rather than focussed on accommodating expected growth, keeping together or improving 
representation of existing communities of interest and use of readily identifiable features.

It is imperative that the composition of the House of Representatives accurately reflects the Australian population and upholds 
principles of gender equality and diversity. I am concerned that the current AEC proposal includes the abolition of two electorates 
represented by women, which does not align with the diversity of our society. I do not support either the divisions of Warringah or 
North Sydney being considered to be abolished.

Kind regards 

ANN FRASER
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